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36th Session of the Universal Periodic Review, 2-13 November 2020
Statement by Sri Lanka on the Marshall Islands
9 November 2020   

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of the Marshall Islands and appreciates the informative presentation made on the progress achieved on implementation of the recommendations of its second UPR cycle. 
Sri Lanka appreciates the decision taken by the Marshall Islands to accede to some of the key international human rights instruments including Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD), International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights (ICESCR), the International Covenant on Economic Social and Cultural Rights (ICCPR) and the Convention against Torture and other Cruel Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment. 
We appreciate action taken by the Marshall Islands on issues related to child abuse and neglect and child protection initiatives taken through adoption of appropriate legislative and policy measures. 
We welcome the enactment of legislation on domestic violence, the important measures taken to ensure prosecution of persons who commit domestic violence, provision of support for victims of domestic violence.
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that the Marshall Islands:


1. Ratifies the Protocol to Prevent, Suppress and Punish Trafficking in Persons, Especially Women and Children, 

2. Continues to promote gender equality and to ensure that equal opportunities are given to women and girls to address gender disparities including in work place,

3. Enhances efforts on realization of the right to education for all and facilitate access to education for children in situations of vulnerability.
We wish the Marshall Islands success in its UPR engagement. 

